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and activities. Keep toddlers occupied during long car trips or crosstown errands.
The Toddler's Busy Book is written with warmth and sprinkled with humor and
insight. It should be required reading for anyone raising or teaching toddlers.
Nuts to You! Lois Ehlert 2004 When a mischievous squirrel wanders into an
apartment in the city, he must find a clever way to get himself out, in a story
that includes labels to identify the plants, birds, and insects as well as a
glossary at the back of the book. Children's BOMC. Reprint.
Pete the Cat: I Love My White Shoes Eric Litwin 2010-12-07 Don't miss the first
and bestselling book in the beloved Pete the Cat series! Pete the Cat goes walking
down the street wearing his brand-new white shoes. Along the way, his shoes change
from white to red to blue to brown to WET as he steps in piles of strawberries,
blueberries, and other big messes! But no matter what color his shoes are, Pete
keeps movin' and groovin' and singing his song...because it's all good. Pete the
Cat: I Love My White Shoes asks the reader questions about the colors of different
foods and objects—kids love to interact with the story. The fun never
stops—download the free groovin’ song. Don't miss Pete's other adventures,
including Pete the Cat: Rocking in My School Shoes, Pete the Cat and His Four
Groovy Buttons, Pete the Cat Saves Christmas, Pete the Cat and His Magic
Sunglasses, Pete the Cat and the Bedtime Blues, Pete the Cat and the New Guy, Pete
the Cat and the Cool Cat Boogie, Pete the Cat and the Missing Cupcakes, Pete the
Cat and the Perfect Pizza Party, and Pete the Cat: Crayons Rock!
Winter Animals Julie Murray 2021-08 This title looks at the many adorable and
durable winter animals, like snowshoe hares, Arctic foxes, and snowy owls. The
book is complete with big, bright photographs, a More Winter Animals section, and
a picture glossary. Aligned to Common Core Standards and correlated to state
standards. Abdo Kids Junior is an imprint of Abdo Kids, a division of ABDO.
Elements Of Pop Up James Diaz 1999-10-01 Here at last is the definitive book on
how to make a pop-up. Every aspect of the creation of a pop-up, known as paper
engineering, is clearly and thoroughly covered. All types of parallel folds, angle
folds, wheels, and pull tabs are accurately detailed verbally and visually, flat
and in dimension. Also included is a history of pop-ups and a step-by-step
photographic essay on how a pop-up is made from start to finish. This guided tour
is perfect for aspiring pop-up creators, paper engineers, students, and
appreciators of this unique art form.
Snowman Notepad Carson-Dellosa Publishing 2010 Perfect for reminders, calendar
notes, homework notes, name tags, and much more! Each pad features 50 acid-free,
lignin-free sheets and measures approx. 5.75” x 6.25”. Available in a variety of
prints, notepads are an essential addition to any teacher's desk!
Go Away, Big Green Monster! Ed Emberley 1992 What has a bluish-greenish nose,
sharp white teeth and big yellow eyes? It is the Big Green Monster, in this book
children can change the features of the monster, it is designed to help dispel
their fears of night-time monsters.
The Day the Crayons Quit Drew Daywalt 2013 When Duncan arrives at school one
morning, he finds a stack of letters, one from each of his crayons, complaining
about how he uses them. Kids can imagine their own conversations with crayons with
this picture book by Daywalt and "New York Times"-bestselling illustrator Jeffers.
Full color.
Classroom Tree! Bulletin Board Scholastic Inc. 2002-04-01 68 pieces:- 4 pieces
make a tree measuring 41" to 65" tall and 47" wide- 32 write-on/wipe off green
leaves- 32 write-on/wipe off autumn leaves
Mr. Cookie Baker Monica Wellington 2006-09-21 As sweet and satisfying as holiday
baking, here is a beautiful update of Monica Wellington's Mr. Cookie Baker. In
this book, youngsters can follow the process of measuring, mixing, baking,
decorating, and eating cookies. With six new full-color pages, a handsome new
jacket, educational tie-ins, and more recipes, this is the perfect supplement to
early math units on sequencing, sorting, measuring, and telling time. The simple,
straightforward behind-the-scenes view of a bakery makes it a splendid addition to
Monica Wellington's other nonfiction for the very young, such as Zinnia's Flower
Garden. Yummy in any season!
Crafting with Nature Amy Renea 2016-03-22 A beautiful and practical step-by-step
guide to growing and gathering plants and using them to fill your life and home
with natural homemade creations.Crafting with Nature offers an incredible
collection of easy projects using natural materials you can gather or grow and
form into beautiful and useful crafts. Readers will love making and using items
like the DIY Solid Lavender Perfume, or sewing beautiful Rustic Wooden Buttons
they made from gathered branches onto a favorite sweater, or decorating their
homes with a Lambs Ear Flower Stalk Wreath with lambs ear they grew in the garden.
The book also includes gift ideas and recipes such as Amy's Red, White and Blue
Jam using home-grown blackberries and Ginger Pickled Tomatoes with fresh-picked
tomatoes from the garden. Each chapter focuses on a different common plant,
starting out with a beginner-friendly guide for how to gather or grow it (most are
commonly found in home gardens), then ideas and projects for what readers can make
with it. The book has a total of 58 detailed step-by-step tutorials and 44 quickand-easy inspiration ideas and crafting techniques. Amy Renea is the founder of A
Nest for All Seasons, chosen as the reader's choice best gardening blog in the
Better Homes & Gardens Blogger Awards.
Snail Mail Michelle Mackintosh 2015-04-01 Snail Mail reintroduces the lost
pleasure and art of personal correspondence, beautiful presentation, and manners
to today’s world of instant communication. In a world of 140-character limits,
Snapchats, text-speak, and internet trolls, are we losing the ability to really
communicate with our loved ones Snail Mail aims to bring back handwritten
communication—and more—in one beautifully illustrated and perfectly proper little
package. Inspired by Japanese stationery and letter-writing culture, Michelle
Mackintosh introduces the reader to the charm of the handwritten letter,
personalized packages, and handcrafted stationery. Beautifully illustrated and
complete with cutout postcard designs, papercraft, and rubber stamp templates,
Snail Mail is full of equally useful and whimsical advice, like how to say thank
you in a letter and other old-school etiquette; how to take time and reflect on
your life through writing; how to improve and celebrate your own handwriting; how
to make your own paper; how to romance someone the old-school way; how to make pen
friends and DIY beautiful invitations for any occasion. It’s time to take back the
written word!
Elephant & Piggie Like Reading! Harold & Hog Pretend For Real! Dan Santat

My First Book of Toddler Activities Woo! Jr. Woo! Jr. Kids' Activities 2021-12-02
150+ Engaging Educational Toddler Activities for Ages 2 to 4! "Thank you guys for
being an amazing resource for us mommas out there. I feel good about using
anything I get from you guys with my babies!" --Kristina, Parent Engage your
toddler with fun and educational activities with My First Book of Toddler
Activities. With over 150 activities for toddlers, the opportunities to learn feel
endless! Help your child learn letters, numbers, shapes, colors, and more with
activities designed specifically for toddlers. Toddlers learn best when having
fun! Develop fine motor skills, enhance color and shape recognition, strengthen
hand-eye coordination, and build critical thinking & problem-solving skills with
Woo! Jr.'s activities for toddlers. More than just an ABC book, toddlers learn
skills necessary for success in preschool and beyond! Activities for toddlers are
a must-have! Between ages 2 and 4, toddlers grow exponentially and are eager to
learn about themselves and the world. My First Book of Toddler Activities is full
of captivating and engaging content that spark interest and curiosity in your
child and ignite a love for learning. In My First Book of Toddler Activities
you'll find: Fundamental Learning Concepts - letters, numbers, shapes, colors,
simple words, and counting Bold Lines - supports fine motor skill development and
helps toddlers learn to color within the lines 150+ Illustrations - reinforces
fine motor skills and recognition of familiar images 150+ Toddler Activities guaranteed to keep toddlers engaged and parents from running out of activities My
First Book of Toddler Activities makes learning fun and rewarding for toddlers and
parents and is a valuable educational resource in any preschool or homeschool
curriculum! If books like The Ultimate Toddler Activity Guide, The Outdoor Toddler
Activity Book, or BIG Letter Tracing for Preschoolers and Toddlers Book interest
you and your kids, then you'll love My First Book of Toddler Activities.
365 Bedtime Stories Nan Gilbert 2018-01-23 Here are all the most famous and most
enjoyable bedtime stories under one cover. Included among those stories are Aladin
and His Lamp, Sinbad the Sailor, and Ali Baba and the Forty Thieves. These stories
will keep you awake, wondering what happens next. 365 Bedtime Stories in all.
A Bedtime Hug Patricia Hegarty 2020-11-03 Children will love turning the pages and
opening the chunky flaps in this board book to see the sweet interactions of the
baby animals snuggling up for the night. It's time for the baby animals to go to
bed; chunky board book flaps can be lifted to enhance the story of each baby
animal receiving a bedtime hug! "Time for bed now little one, Our day is almost
through. Come and snuggle closer-- Here's a bedtime hug for you!"
Picture This... Alison Jay 2015-07-20 Words and images combine on each page of
this breathtaking picture book to create an introduction to everyday words that
children and their parents will want to return to again and again. With a wealth
of detail, Alison Jay has created a series of pictures where elements cleverly
reappear from spread to spread, providing a timeless book to share.
Sew Your Own Dolls Louise Kelly 2017-04-04 Follow Louise Kellyâ€™s projects to
make a doll for all your friendsâ€”get creative with their outfits, hair, facial
features, and accessories. InÂ Sew Your Own DollsÂ there are girl dolls and boy
dolls, casual dolls and fancy dolls, and even a doll in pajamas! There are four
basic body and head shapes and infinite possibilities for making them unique.
Maggie is going shopping wearing a chic navy dress coat and carrying a glitter
clutch bag, Louisa is having a casual day and is dressed in jeans, a flannel
shirt, and baseball shoes, and dapper Hugo is a cool sailor in a striped top with
tattooed arms. There is a doll for everyone, and each one has full-size templates
for the body shapes and outfits, and simple step-by-step artworks and instructions
to help you on your wayâ€”the only difficult part is choosing which one to make
first!
A Perfect Father's Day Eve Bunting 1993-03 Susie takes her Dad to a restaurant and
then they enjoy a series of special activities for Father's Day before returning
home to a surprise that Mom has prepared.
Because of an Acorn Lola M. Schaefer 2016-08-02 Because of an acorn, a tree grows,
a bird nests, a seed becomes a flower. Enchanting die-cuts illustrate the vital
connections between the layers of an ecosystem in this magical book. Wander down
the forest path to learn how every tree, flower, plant, and animal connect to one
another in spiraling circles of life. An acorn is just the beginning. Plus, this
is the fixed format version, which looks almost identical to the print edition.
Rainy Day Activity Pack EDC Publishing 2015-06-01 This fun gift pack comes in a
carrying case with Velcro enclosure, and includes four titles full of puzzles,
games, stickers and coloring activities sure to keep you entertained, rain - or
shine!
Earth Bound Christine Feehan 2015-07-07 #1 New York Times bestselling author
Christine Feehan returns to the mysterious coastal town of Sea Haven where a woman
is stalked by her inescapable past in the fourth novel in the Sisters of the Heart
series. On the shores of Sea Haven, six women touched by great loss have come
together in a sisterhood strengthened by the elements—a bond each will need as new
love and danger enter their lives... After escaping from a cult, Lexi found refuge
with her sisters on the farm that more than sustained her body—it nurtured her
soul as well. But she never forgot the terror she left behind or the always
present fear that the cult would find her again, and claim her. Then her nightmare
came true. Lexi was discovered and threatened—only to be suddenly saved by a
stranger. He is Gavriil Prakenskii, and he’s awestruck by the woman he’s rescued.
She is destined for him. He can feel it in his soul. But how can Lexi find
happiness with a man steeped in secrets and shadows, one intimately acquainted
with violence, and whose very love could be the death of them?
Not Quite Narwhal Jessie Sima 2017-02-14 Born deep in the ocean, Kelp is not like
the other narwhals and one day, when he spies a creature on land that looks like
him, he learns why.
The Toddler's Busy Book Trish Kuffner 2009-12-15 Fun and creative activities to
stimulate your toddler every day of the year The Toddler's Busy Book contains 365
screen-free activities for one-and-a-half- to three-year-olds using things found
around the home. It shows parents and daycare providers how to: Prevent boredom
during the longest stretches of rainy days with ideas for indoor play, kitchen
activities, and arts and crafts projects. Stimulate your child's natural curiosity
with entertaining math, language, and motor-skills activities. Encourage your
child's physical, mental, and emotional growth with fun music, food, water, and
outdoor activities. Celebrate holidays and other occasions with special projects
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of readers (not to mention instructions for how to build the perfect paper
airplane!) The animals? homes are disappearing. Tree by tree, the forest is being
cut down. Clues! There must be clues. For instance, look--there is a mysterious
bear carrying an ax! But what would a bear want with so many trees? Perhaps the
discarded paper airplanes littering the forest floor have a story to tell? Oliver
Jeffers' quirky, childlike humor and lovable illustrations are in full effect in
this funny whodunit featuring a winning cast of animals and a message about the
importance of conservation and recycling.
A Tree Is Nice Janice May Udry 1987-06-26 Trees are beautiful. They fill up the
sky. If you have a tree, you can climb up its trunk, roll in its leaves, or hang a
swing from one of its limbs. Cows and babies can nap in the shade of a tree. Birds
can make nests in the branches. A tree is good to have around. A tree is nice.
Hector Fox and the Giant Quest Astrid Sheckels 2021-09-21 In Hector Fox and the
Giant Quest, the first book of the Hector Fox series, Hector Fox and his charming
band of woodland friends--Mo Marten, Charlie Chipmunk, Jeremiah Rabbit, and Lucy
Skunk--head out on an adventure looking to find a real giant. After all, there was
a rumor that an enormous, shadowy stranger was living in the Forbidden Marsh
beyond the forest. The friends journey is filled with twists and turns, including
a capsized boat, as they roam far from home until they make a surprising-- and
giant discovery!
Recipe Binder Aramora Journals 2019-10 Perfect recipe book to write down all your
favorite recipes. Add all your favorite cooking, grilling and baking recipes from
family and friends. Makes a great gift for any Mom, Grandma or Wife for Christmas,
Birthdays, Mother's Day or any other occasion. Great Recipe book for Grandma to
write down her cherished recipes and pass them down to future generations. Add to
Cart Now. We have lots of other great planners and journals, so be sure to check
out our other listings by clicking on the Aramora Journals author link just
beneath the title of this book.
The Surprise Garden Zoe Hall 1998 After sowing unmarked seeds, three youngsters
wait expectantly for their garden to grow.
Christmas Cookie Day! Tara Knudson 2018-10-09 Celebrate the tradition of making
Christmas cookies with family and friends by sharing this delightful ebook for the
youngest readers, Christmas Cookie Day! Cute, simple, easy-to-read, and includes a
yummy cookie recipe! Readers young and old will love the sweet rhymes and colorful
illustrations that remind us all of the tradition of baking cookies and giving
them as gifts during the holiday season. Christmas Cookie Day: Features fun,
rhyming text written for children ages 0 to 4 Is perfect for building new
memories, great for family reading, and ideal for Christmas gift-giving Is filled
with adorable illustrations Cookie day. Time to bake, Aprons on, Lots to make!
Everyday Preschool Allison McDonald 2021-08-06 Over 100 simple preschool
activities that use everyday materials. You don't need to invest a lot of money to
teach your child at home. Activities are short, with minimal prep so you can fit
some learning into your day The book is organized into nine categories of
learning; literacy, math, science, sensory, art, fine motor, gross motor, socialemotional, and bedtime reading tips. Activities have been created using various
state standards for PreK and have tips for making activities easier or harder to
fit your child. An Appendix filled with links to free printables, song lyrics,
nursery rhymes, my favorite playdough recipe, and more.

2019-05-07 Hog is careful. Harold is not.Harold cannot help smiling. Hog can.Hog
worries so that Harold does not have to. Harold and Hog are best friends. But can
Harold and Hog's friendship survive a game of pretending to be Elephant & Piggie?
Flat Stanley Jeff Brown 1989 Stanley Lambchop is just a normal healthy boy, but
since a large notice-board fell on him, he's been only half an inch thick. For
Stanley this presents no problems. In fact, it makes life more exciting.
Secrets of Winter Carron Brown 2017-08-23 Discover nature's wintertime secrets and
meet the animals and plants that live in and around a snow-covered forest, from
the bears in their lairs and the foxes in their dens, to the squirrels and birds
in the treetops.
Chicka Chicka Boom Boom Bill Martin 2006-10-24 In a rhythmic alphabet chant, all
the letters race one another up the coconut tree.
Little Blue and Little Yellow Leo Lionni 2017-01-17 A little blue spot and a
little yellow spot are best friends, and when they hug each other they become
green.
Super Mario Encyclopedia: The Official Guide to the First 30 Years Nintendo
2018-10-23 Power Up! Super Mario Bros. Encyclopedia: The Official Guide to the
First 30 Years is jam-packed with content from all seventeen Super Mario games-from the original Super Mario Bros. to Super Mario 3D World. Track the evolution
of the Goomba, witness the introduction of Yoshi, and relive your favorite levels.
This tome also contains an interview with producer Takashi Tezuka, tips to help
you find every coin, star, sun, and mushroom--even explanations of glitches! With
information on enemies, items, obstacles, and worlds from over thirty years of
Mario, Super Mario Bros. Encyclopedia is the definitive resource for everything
Super Mario!
Needle Felting for Beginners Roz Dace 2020
The Grouchy Ladybug Eric Carle 1996-08-16 It's the Grouchy Ladybug's 20th
birthday. To celebrate, we are introducing a new, larger format edition with
brighter, more colorful pages created from Eric Carle's original artwork using the
latest reproduction technology. The Grouchy Ladybug is bigger and brigher, as
irascible but irresistable as ever and will surely delight new generations of
readers, as well as her devoted fans of all ages. Happy Birthday, Grouchy Ladybug!
Ten Apples Up on Top Dr. Seuss 2017 A lion, a dog, and a tiger balance apples on
their heads.
Fish Eyes Lois Ehlert 2001 A counting book depicting the colorful fish a child
might see if he turned into a fish himself.
Goodnight Moon Margaret Wise Brown 2016-11-08 In this classic of children's
literature, beloved by generations of readers and listeners, the quiet poetry of
the words and the gentle, lulling illustrations combine to make a perfect book for
the end of the day. In a great green room, tucked away in bed, is a little bunny.
"Goodnight room, goodnight moon." And to all the familiar things in the softly lit
room—to the picture of the three little bears sitting on chairs, to the clocks and
his socks, to the mittens and the kittens, to everything one by one—the little
bunny says goodnight. One of the most beloved books of all time, Goodnight Moon is
a must for every bookshelf and a time-honored gift for baby showers and other
special events.
The Great Paper Caper Oliver Jeffers 2009-01-22 From the illustrator of the #1
smash hit The Day the Crayons Quit comes a whodunnit just right for the youngest
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